NOTICE OF MEETING CHANGE

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
GARZA COUNTY HEALTHCARE DISTRICT

This is notice that the Special Budget Workshop Meeting
scheduled for

5:00 P.M., Monday, August 5th and Tuesday, August 6th, 2024 in the
GCHD Medical Office Building
HAS BEEN CHANGED
to

5:00 PM., Monday, August 12th and Tuesday, August 13th, 2024
GCHD Medical Office Building

Blahdy Fannon, Administrator
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